
Communication and Language 

Read the 
story 
‘Superworm’ or   
watch the 
video: 
https://www.youtube.com/ 
watch?v=7Jnk3XApKBg Draw a 
picture of Superworm and 
Wizard Lizard. Can you 
label your drawings with 
adjectives to describe the 
characters?  

 

Maths 

Watch the story ‘The 

Doorbell Rang’ on 
Youtube 

(https://www.youtube.com/wat
ch?v=gNTSBmbVNLE). In the 
story the children are trying 
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to share 12 cookies, but the 
number of people who want 
them keeps getting bigger. 
Follow along with their 
sharing to figure out how 

many each person would get 

each time: 
12 between 2 
12 between 4 
12 between 6 
And 12 between 12. 
See if you can figure it out 

before the story tells you.  
What would happen if 
Victoria and Sam only had to 
share with one other friend? 
What is 12 between 3? Could 
Sam and Victoria share 

fairly with 3 other friends – 

12 between 5? 
Give the sharing challenges 
below a try for added 
practise.  

 



Expressive Art and Design 

Choose at least 1: 

Create a Cheerio 
Superworm. 

 

Dip ‘wormy’ 
strings into 

paint to create a  
picture 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Use playdough 
and natural 

materials to 
make a worm 

garden. 

 

Create a wiggly 
worm puppet by 
threading beads or 
pompoms, and 
using strings and 
a lolly stick as 
the control. Can 
you make up a 
worm story to tell 
using your puppet? 

 



Literacy 

‘Superworm’ is a 

rhyming  book. 

Explore the 

PowerPoint below – 

can you identify 

the missing words 

in these nursery rhymes? 

Complete the rhyming 

activity sheet below.  
 

Understanding the World  

Follow the link 
for instructions 
on making a bug 
hotel: 

https://b2m4q7y8.stackpath
cdn.com/blog/wp-

https://b2m4q7y8.stackpathcdn.com/blog/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/EYFS-Easy-Bug-Hotels-1.pdf
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content/uploads/2018/01/EYFS-
Easy-Bug-Hotels-1.pdf Take a 
picture of your creation! 

 

Physical 

Follow the 

link and see  
how many 

‘Superworm’ 

moves your 
can do in 1 

minute: https://wrm-
13b48.kxcdn.com/wp-

content/uploads/2020/05/

Day-3-Superworm.pdf  
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Personal, Social and Emotional 

Superworm 
is all 

about 
helping 

others and 

being 
kind. Go 

on your 
own 

kindness 

scavenger hunt this 
week (using the list 

below or creating your 

own) and try to complete 
as many tasks as you 

can to become a 
kindness superhero! 

 


